
   
 

Bear Creek Township Public Hearing Meeting 
March 2, 2022 

 

Time: 6:45 p.m. 

Roll Call: Keiser, Hoffman, Golding, Radatovich 

Absent: Urman 

Others Present: Al Welsheimer, Mark Hurley, Mike Bailey, Andrea Jacobs, Russel LaBeau, Johnathan 

Scheel, Creston Scheel, Elizabeth Kennedy, Mitch Brown, Carlin Smith, Dana Herman, Sheldon 

Buckmaster, Karla Buckmaster 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to review the proposed budget for the 2022/2023 fiscal year (effective 

April 1, 2022). Radatovich reviewed the revenues, expenses, and balances. Keiser noted the additional money 

we will be bringing in due to ARPA funds. Hoffman noted that we spent a lot of time as a board to do our due 

diligence in preparing this budget. 

 

Public Comment: None 

 

Adjournment: 6:55p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Emma Radatovich 

Emma Radatovich, BCT Clerk 


